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January 16, 2024 

 

 

Re: Project Name:   Statewide Programmatic Agreement for HUD Programs  

  

 

Dear Clark County Residents: 

 

Clark County, as Responsible Entity (RE) for Environmental Reviews (ER) for all HUD-funded programs, has 

been invited to participate in a Statewide Programmatic Agreement (PA) for HUD Programs in Nevada. This 

agreement pertains to the portion of ERs that takes into consideration potential effects that proposed projects 

may have on historic properties.  

 

The PA for HUD Programs in Nevada would allow us exemptions regarding further review of projects that have 

no potentially adverse effect on historic properties, which would help to expedite many of our ERs and in some 

cases, improve our timeliness in getting HUD dollars spent.  

  

Your knowledge and expertise are requested to assist with the evaluation of the impact this PA may have on the 

physical, social, and economic environment. Comments may be made on that page or a separate sheet of paper. 

We would like to receive your comments within one weeks of receipt of this letter if possible. 

 

We appreciate your time and effort in assisting us with this process. If you have any questions regarding this 

Project, please contact Nanci Gomez at (702) 455-5027 or Nanci.gomez@ClarkCountyNV.gov on or before 

Monday, January 22, 2024. Your continued cooperation with these requests is appreciated.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nanci Gomez 

Grants Coordinator 

Clark County Social Service, Community Resources Management Unit 

(702) 455-5027 

Nanci.gomez@ClarkCountyNV.gov 

 

Enclosure 
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